




SCHOOL NEWS 

St. Patrick School Annual Elimination 
Dinner 

Saturday, October 14 
$25 

Dinner begins at 6:30, Drawing begins at 7:00 

Tickets Available through the school and 
parish offices. 

Gather your friends and family for a fantastic 
evening. Hurry, tickets are going fast! See 

you there! 

Make a Joyful Noise 
We are excited to be adding a Schola Choir to St. 

Patrick School this year! Students in grades 3 through 8 
will have the opportunity to improve their vocal 
technique, music reading skills and ability to sing in 
parts. The Schola will sing at school Masses, events 
and concerts, and occasionally Sunday Mass at St. 
Patrick's parish. 

There will be auditions to determine vocal placement 
at the beginning of the year, and rehearsals will be 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2:45 to 3:30 on the stage 
in the Gym. We look forward to "hearing" you there! 

Kindergarten works on Math, Art, 
and Handwriting 

Our kindergarten class spent the second week of school 
working on their math, handwriting and art skills. 

You're Never too Young for Science 
The Pre-K class had a fun science lesson on Tuesday, 
August 29 by learning how to make slime! We have brave 
teachers in our Pre-K classroom! 

Attention 

We regret to inform you that the Grandparent Day Luncheon scheduled for next Friday will be postponed 
until the spring season. We understand the importance of this event and want to ensure the safety and 
enjoyment of all our attendees. We will announce the new date for the Grandparent Day Luncheon as 

soon as it's confirmed. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to celebrating with you in the spring! 














